
Register today for the Annual Camp Valaqua Hike-a-thon.  Hike with us in person on Sat-
urday, June 10 at Powderface East Ridge, or hike when and where you like.  Hikers receive 
a custom t-shirt and sticker from the event as well as a hot dog lunch and awards.  Hikers 
who raise $250 or more receive a gift certificate to the retail establishment of their choos-
ing.  We will meet at the trailhead parking area at the end of Highway 66 by the turnoff for 
the Little Elbow Campground.  We will start hiking at 10:00 am.  For more information 
and to register, go to: 

campvalaqua.ca/events 
 
The Hike-a-thon is our largest fundraiser of the year, and we are excited to have you help us 
reach our goal of $15,000 in donations.  Sponsors can give by cheque or cash that you 
bring to the event, or by e-transfer (include your name in memo line) to: 

treasurer@mcab.ca 
 
After a few years off, we are happy to invite you to our Spring Garden Party at Camp 
Valaqua on Sunday, June 11!  Join us for a worship service at 11:00 am and stay for a meal 
together as we celebrate our little corner of God's Garden.  Linger with us under the tall, 
tall trees and participate in camp activities like the climbing wall and archery after lunch. 
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Sun., June 4 
10:00 am 
11:00 am 

Final Sunday School Classes - Classroom Parties 
Worship Service - Jenn Ratzlaff & S. School Promotion 

Thurs., June 8 7:30 pm Council of Church Ministries 
 

Sun., June 11 
 

11:00 am 
Camp Valaqua’s Annual Garden Party at Camp Valaqua 
NOTE:  THERE WILL NOT BE A SERVICE AT FMC 

Sun., June 18 
Father’s Day 

 

11:00 am 
 

Worship Service - Pastor Caleb 

 

Sun., June 25 
11:00 am 
12:00 pm 

Worship Service - Pastor Caleb 
Congregational Meeting and Coffee Time 

Support the work of MCC by donating a handicraft, gift basket, certificate, or antique to 
the MCC Alberta Online Relief Auction before June 23.  The Auction will run July 7-16.  
To learn more and register your donation, visit: 

mcccanada.ca/get-involved/events/mcc-alberta-online-relief-auction 
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“Pentecost” by Sadao Watanabe 



Worship Leader:  Richard Gorecki 
Accompanist:  Elsie Wiebe 

Gathering 

Hymns of Gathering German:  VT #62 God is Here Among Us 
Korean:  VT #755 To My Precious Lord 

Passing the Peace  

Opening Words  

Call to Worship  

Invocational Prayer  

Scripture Reading 1 Corinthians 12: 3b - 13 

Praising  

Hymns of Praise French:  VT #131 Praise, I Will Praise You, Lord 
Lingala:  VT #413 As Long as We Follow 

Psalm Psalm 104: 24 - 34, 35b 

Hymns of Praise Spanish:  VT #283 Lord, You Have Come to the Lakeshore 
Urdu:  VT #567 Savior, Jesus, Enfold Me 

Proclaiming 

Scripture Reading Acts 2: 1 - 21 

Message Pastor Caleb 

Responding 

Time of Reflection  

Congregational Response  

Sharing Our Joys & Concerns  

Prayers of the People  

Sending 

Benediction  

Hymn of Sending English: VT 387 We Are One in the Spirit 
(4 languages) 

Following the Worship Service, join us downstairs for Coffee Time 

Please contact the church office for the redacted 
Praise & Prayer Notes 

 
From Mennonite Church Canada Climate Action:  Pray together for 
comfort and help for those displaced by wildfires and those who are 
returning home to face damaged and destroyed homes and properties 
because of those fires.  And pray that the church will continue to find 
her voice in speaking against harmful practices and policies that have 
led to the increase of this type of weather-related disaster in our country 
and around the world. 

Did you recently graduate or are you going to graduate this term? 
Please email your information the church office 

so we can feature your accomplishment in the bulletin: 
info@calgaryfirstmennonite.ca 

Preschool - Grade 6 
Grades 7 - 12 
Adult Bible Study with Pastor Caleb 

Galilee (Lower Sunday School Wing) 
Jericho (Upper Sunday School Wing) 

Caleb’s Office (Main Sunday School Wing) 

Please place your offering into the collection box, located on the sound desk at the 
back of sanctuary.  Or, send your donations to Calgary First Mennonite Church 

through Interac e-Transfer to:  treasurer@calgaryfirstmennonite.ca 

Our Refugee Fund is a few thousand dollars short 
for supporting our refugee family through June. 

We will have a special offering today 
to help support our family. 


